
 

November 23, 2011 
 
 
Elite Electronic Engineering, Inc. 
1516 Centre Circle 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515-1082 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR SHORT TERM CONFIDENTIALITY FOR FCC ID: 
DD4ULXD2J50 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, in order to comply with the 
marketing regulations in 47CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while 
ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of 
newly authorized devices, Shure Incorporated is hereby requesting the commission to grant 
short-term confidentiality request on the following attachments until January 18, 2012 for FCC 
ID # DD4ULXD2J50: 
 
1. Internal Photographs 
2. External Photographs 
3. Test Setup Photographs 
4. User’s Manual 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Craig Kozokar 
EMC Project Engineer, Global Compliance  
Shure Incorporated 


